NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE
REGULAR MEETING
OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF
THE CRESTLINE-LAKE
ARROWHEAD WATER AGENCY

Notice is hereby given that the regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Directors of
the Crestline-Lake Arrowhead Water Agency scheduled for January 2, 2025 at 2:00
o’clock P.M. at the Agency’s office located at 24116 Crest Forest Drive, Crestline,

California, has been cancelled.

Dated: December 30, 2024

Krista J. Keﬁeri‘ggen, Secretary

Board of Directors



